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____________________________

“Enter his gates with 
thanksgiving and his courts 
with praise; give thanks to 
him and praise his name.”

Psalm 100:4
________________________

“Men of Galilee”, they said, 
“why do you stand here 
looking into the sky? This 
same Jesus, who has been 
taken from you into heaven, 
will come back in the same 
way you have seen him go 
into heaven.”          Acts 1:11

Worship Service
October 20, 2013

Praise & Worship Team

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
Dennis Driedger

Announcements & Offering

Worship in Singing 
 Message - Peter Redekopp

“Foundations for 
Effective Witness” 

Acts. 1:1-11
Closing Song & Prayer

Today, after  the service... 
Thanksgiving Lunch. 
There will be an opportunity 
for a Thanksgiving offering, 
with all donations going 
towards the Tabor Home 
Building Fund.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Tue.  7:30pm - Band/Orchestra 
practice.

Wed. 7:30-10pm Youth Penny 
carnival prep. Bring everything 
you need for your stations.
Snack: Dorli and Stephanie
Thur.  7:30pm - Pete & Louise 
care group meets at church.
Fri.  Church Penny Carnival
7-9pm @ Glencross. Open to 
all ages. Games, activities, face 
painting, and prizes.

Next Sunday
Message - Trevor Fleming

Coming Up @ Glencross

Harold Penner Seminars – Sat. 
Nov. 2nd – 9:30am to 12:00pm 
“First Things First” Learning to 
Manage Your Money from a 
Christian Perspective; 1:00pm to 
3:00pm “Estate Planning” An 
Overview of Estate Planning 
Issues.
- There is a sign up 

sheet in the foyer, to 
bring muffins.

_____________________________________

Fall Membership Meeting  
Tuesday, Nov. 12th @ 7 pm
___________________
Prayer Band Banquet @ church
Dec. 2 @6:30 pm

The month of October is 

Pastor Appreciation 
month. "Jeremiah 3:15 - Then 
I wi# give you shepherds a$er 
my own heart, who wi# lead 
you with knowledge and 
understanding."  Please take 
the time to praise God for 
the gift of our two pastor 
couples as well as make a 
special effort to encourage 
them and thank them for 
their faithful service and 
ministry to us.

L a d i e s , M a r k y o u r 
calendar..

Ladies Fellowship 
Event Tuesday, November 
19th, at 7:30 p.m. at 
G le n c r o s s M e n n o n ite 
Church. Come hear about … 
H o p e f o r t h e D a l it s 
(Untouchables) of India. 
Presented by <removed>, 
Dalit Freedom Network. All 
women are invited.   Invite 
your friends.   Watch for 
more details.



Music ... Praise ... Worship ... Workshop
Music workshop - October 29th @ 7:30. The focus for this 
workshop is to better our communication, to strengthen our 

purpose. Who is encouraged to come? All pianist’s, keyboard accompanist’s, 
song leaders, all worship team members, sound and projector operators, 
persons that play  during the offering (12 years & older), people who do 
special numbers, (12 years & older).  We’ll be looking for ideas to strengthen 
our worship time together; taking time for questions and answers, looking for 
new talent. Please write out your questions or comments ahead of time and 
pass them on to me, or to anyone of the program committee members at least 
one week before the workshop date. 

Africa Inland Mission International invites you to an 
evening of good food and fellowship with a report on Africa 
by Byron Bright. Winkler Mennonite Church. November 1 at 
6:00 pm. See Louise Peters or Vicky Hoeppner for tickets.

Fall Fundraising Banquets will be happening on October 
20th and 22nd at Winkler Bible Camp. Come for a great 
evening of food, fellowship, and find out what has been 
happening here at camp this year. To make a reservation, 
or to host a table, please call the camp at 
204-325-9519.

Dr. Vararuchi Dalavai sends Thanksgiving Day greetings to the 
people at the Glencross Church from Bible Centered Ministries 
International (BCM) in India. He plans to be in this area in the 
later part of November. "Have a great Thanksgiving and let us 
rejoice in the Lord for all His blessings in our ministry and 
families."  A copy of the BCM fall report is posted on the 
Missions bulletin board.



Winkler Bible Camp's  Kids Zone  season is well under way! We're 
collecting non-perishable food items for Farm Credit Canada and 
we're making it a bit of a contest between the boys and the girls, with 
a prize for whichever side brings the most food. Those whose kids 
already attend Kids Zone, make sure to bring a few items with your 
kids. November 2nd is the last day to bring food. For those who have 
kids grade 1-6 who don't attend Kids Zone, it will be taking place at 
10:00 every Saturday morning until December 14th in the multi-
purpose room at Ecole Morden Middle School. Get ready for an 
awesome time of singing, games, prizes, and creative Bible 
teaching. 

Missionary of the Week  Correna Janzen, Working with: Wycliff Bible 
Translators, Position: Bible Translation into Sos Kundi language, 
Home Church: Morden EMM Church

 


